

116 Huntington Avenue, 5th Floor Boston, Massachusetts 02116-5712 Tel: 617 424-4300, Fax: 617 437-1924 **Development Office**

31 October 2005

Christopher S. Downey and Kristen A. Robinson The Stevan E. Downey Memorial Golf Tournament 26 Sewall Street Marblehead, Massachusetts 01945

Dear Christopher, Kristen, and the Downey Family,

It is with deep gratitude that I thank you, most sincerely, for your commitment to Brigham and Women's Hospital. Your hard work and tireless energy created a successful event for which you all should feel a great sense of accomplishment.

The First Annual Stevan E. Downey Memorial Golf Tournament, held on September 16, 2005, was a gathering of your friends, new and old alike, who were inspired by your message that all of us, working together, can make a difference in the lives of others in need. Through your efforts, the net proceed of your fundraising event totaled, \$23,250, which has been distributed to Dr. David Sugarbaker's International Mesothelioma Program at Brigham and Women's Hospital.

Through the selflessness of people like you, I am confident dedicated and caring professionals at BWH, like Dr. Sugarbaker, will continue to make great strides toward improving the quality of medical care we all receive, and take giant steps toward eradicating life's most devastating diseases.

Enclosed are a few copies of a recent issue of the *BWH BULLETIN*, in which your fundraising event is featured with a short article and wonderful photograph. I thought you might enjoy a copy of this photograph, and have enclosed a copy of that print, as well.

On behalf of the Brigham and Women's Hospital community, please accept this note of thanks, as well as my admiration for your determination and dedication toward advancing research and building public awareness to help combat the impact of mesothelioma.

Sincerely,

Suzanne J. Leidel

Donor Relations Manager - Events

cc: David Sugarbaker, M.D.

